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Drs. Alexander and Emelia Karkazis presented their research at the 
IADR/AADR Research Convention in Vancouver, Canada in 2019, as second 
year dental students. Their younger brother, John Karkazis, a current second 
year dental student at Marquette University School of Dentistry, presented 
his research as well as a sophomore in college – the only college student 
selected from Marquette University!  
 
PICTURE ON THE RIGHT: Dr. Alexander Karkazis presented his research at the 
Poster Presentation in Vancouver, Canada. His research was titled 
“Fabrication of Vascular Endothelial Growth Factor-Coated Polycaprolactone 
Membrane for Oral Soft Tissue Engineering”. 
 
PICTURE BELOW: The Karkazis family at the IADR/AADR Research Convention 
in Vancouver, Canada, 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PICTURE ON THE RIGHT: John Karkazis, the only college student 
selected from Marquette University presented his research at the 
Poster Presentation in Vancouver, Canada. His research was titled 
“In Vitro Engineering of an Oral Mucosa Model”.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
PICTURES BELOW: Dr. Emelia Karkazis was selected as the sole dental student from Marquette University to 
give an Oral Presentation on her research to colleagues around the world including academics from the 
University of Colorado (Denver, Colorado), Harvard University (Boston, Massachusetts), Tokyo Medical and 
Dental University (Tokyo, Japan), and Peking University School and Hospital of Stomatology (Beijing, China). 
Her research was titled “3D Imaging in Oral and Maxillofacial Tissue Engineering”.  
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